
North Eastern Homeless Coalition 

Region 11 

January 13th, 2021 

Minutes 

 

Present: 

Michele Welsh 
Lakitra Claude 
Monica Oakes 
Tiffany Walton 
Sonya Williams 
Lillian Dance 
Cherrie Brunson 
Nicole Wilson 
Erica 
Tammy Kitrell 
Latori Gregory 
 
Michelle Welsh opened the meeting   Twelve (12) new cases were reviewed.   Ten (10) 
were approved for Rapid Rehousing with 5 being held for more information.  There were a 
number of additional cases to be reviewed.  An additional meeting may be scheduled. 
 
Erica gave an update on the Point in Time Count to be done on the night of the 27th.  Those 
present were asked to participate if they felt comfortable in light of the COVID 19 Pandemic 
and do a VI-SPDAT when possible.  We were encouraged to have homeless clients reach out 
to the 211 center. The 211 center will act as a referral hub.  The count may be conducted 
differently this year by using the numbers of homeless being sheltered or assisted by local 
agencies. 
 
The referral process and funding within the group was discussed.  EIC requested to be 
added to the NC Cares 360 link.  Here referrals from all agencies are at the central 211 hub. 
 
The next meeting will be held on Janury 27th, 2021. 
 
 
 


